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This is very disturbing to see this form of food production continues to carry out 
cruel and unhealthy practices. We need in Australia need to be progressive not 
regressive with regards to our food consumption and animal welfare. Mass 
production of eggs is an extremely cruel system, animals are kept under very poor 
conditions which is abusive to these animals. We need the government to help be a 
voice for the animals 
 


